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Heidi Costello

From: Meyer, Tim E <Tim.Meyer@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 9:12 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Cc: Marenco, Jose E; Bristol Ellington; John Norris; Christina Arcidy; Pollie McCloskey; Heidi Costello; Tavia Tan; Eric Bratton; Sherry Sternhagen
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline Police Week In Review (February 17th)
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Chief's Message 
 

Wednesday night, I was invited to Ridgecrest 
Elementary School’s PTA Board meeting to discuss 
opportunities to partner with our community and have 
positive engagement with youth and law enforcement. 
We brain-stormed up and coming events, and I excited 
parents and staff feel the same need and passion for 
engagement that we do. 

Nate Daum, our City Economic Development Program 
Manager, and I met today to discuss teamwork. Nate is 

another excellent partner for us and understands that in order for us to be effective 
in crime fighting, we need support from our Shoreline businesses more than 
ever.  We strategized partnered efforts for business engagement, specifically 
smaller businesses, and shared resources that can help us meet the end goal to 
reduce crime and fear of crime in Shoreline as well as empowering business 
owners to fight with us in these efforts. 

I will be out of the country returning late in the evening of Friday, the 24th. Because 
of this pre-planned trip, I will unfortunately miss the opportunity to be present for the 
Sheriff’s Star Award Presentation to MPO Coblantz. We are so proud to work with 
you, Cary! 

Cpt. Meyer will be Acting Chief next week! Adios!  

 

RADAR Recognizing Good Work 
 

RADAR Navigator Sherry Sternhagen has our thanks 
for taking time to formally recognize Deputies Welch, 
Wunderlich and Jurado for their efforts supporting 
program clients.   

RADAR is part of Shoreline's DNA.  The 'kindness and 
compassion' referenced in these Blue Team 
commendations defines our culture and reflects on the great character of each and 
every member.  Well done -  
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Weekly Graffiti Emphasis 
 

In response to community concerns, CSO Corona is 
now performing every-Thursday checks of Shoreline 
parks to identify graffiti that may go unseen during 
nightly closings.  This work is not meant to replace 
those instances requiring case reports (i.e. malicious 
harassment, gang, etc.), but rather to help our 
colleagues in Parks address taggings.  A weekly report, 
with photos, is done in Mark-43 to capture this effort. 

As many of us recall, Sergeant Klein had a unique passion for addressing graffiti 
throughout Shoreline.  Dahlia's efforts honor his work and keeps our parks 
welcoming for all.   

 

 

Congratulations - New Detectives 
 

We want to congratulate Deputy Swanson and MPO 
Monserud for the selection to Shoreline's SET and CID 
units.  They competed for these position among a group 
of highly qualified and capable deputies.  Although we 
will dearly miss Kimberly and Joe on patrol, they will 
both be incredible detectives. 

We anticipate these transfers will take several months to 
occur.  As we know, staffing challenges remain, but 
Phase-II deputy performance is generally 
encouraging.  Add two anticipated inbound transfers 
and we're are hopeful to have future Detectives 

Swanson and Monserud in-place by mid/late summer.  
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Monday, we know, is not a holiday for all.  We thank 
those serving over the long weekend and hope you find 
time for rest, family and friends during your furlough.  

Be well, stay safe -  

-Chief Park

-Captain Meyer
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